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Notice of Vacancy 

“Town Forest Committee” 

 

March 19, 2024 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a vacancy exists on the Town Forest Committee for a three-

year term expiring June 30, 2024. 

 

This committee, established at the 2017 Annual Town Meeting, consists of three members 

who will assist the Conservation Commission with planning and carrying out projects to 

better use land held by the Conservation Commission for recreational purposes.  These 

projects may include, but are not limited to, planning and establishing walking trails and/or 

bridle trails, designing and erecting information signs, etc.  The committee will be expected 

to meet at least quarterly and keep the Conservation Commission apprised of its activities. 

 

Anyone interested in serving on this committee is asked to send a letter of interest to the 

Conservation Commission at the Town Hall, P. O. Box 438, Assonet, MA 02702 or via e-mail 

at conservation@freetownma.gov. 
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